

News Worth Sharing: Candlelight Vigil this Friday



FIREHOUSE FRIDAY

AT THE FLAGPOLE 03 JUNE

On Friday June 3rd at 8:00pm the Kent community will gather at the KVFD firehouse flag pole for a candlelight vigil to honor the memory of those killed at Robb Elementary School in Uvalde, Texas. There will be prayers by area faith leaders, and music by local musicians. St. Andrew's will ring the bell one time for each of the 19 children and 2 educators killed that day.

All are welcome to attend and candles will be provided to show our support for Kent's first responders, school staff, students, families and all affected by this tragedy.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org





Town of Kent | PO Box 678, Kent, CT 06757

<u>Unsubscribe firstselectman@townofkentct.org</u>

<u>Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent byfirstselectman@townofkentct.orgpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!